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ALL Show your Husky Pride! Only Two more days of SPIRIT WEEK!
● Today - Grade Theme

○ Seniors - Sleepy Seniors
○ Juniors - Junior Jocks
○ Sophomores - Snowy Sophomores
○ Freshmen - Famous Freshmen

● Friday - School Spirit - Husky Gear

The Physics Club will be having a bake sale in the Senior Hallway today after school.

The Husky Cafe is open tomorrow! Be sure to stop by for a drink and a brownie!

School will be closed next week (April 3rd-7th) for Spring Break - Enjoy!

Submit your creative work to the Literary Magazine at imagineliterarymag@gmail.com!
Whether it be a poem, story, photo, visual art, or anything else, all is accepted!
Deadline to submit is April 14th.

Dear Harrison Husky Football Family,
We are excited to announce our first fundraiser for the 2023 Football Season . . . .
KRISPY KREME DONUTS. Donuts are $22 per dozen for either Glazed or Chocolate
Glazed. Orders and payment are due by Friday April 14th. Donut orders must be
picked up on Saturday, April 22rd from 10:30am-12:30pm at Harrison High School
parking lot near the football field. If you have any questions, please send an email to:
friendsofharrisonfootball@gmail.com Thank you for supporting the Harrison Husky
Football Program.

The Harrison Public Library is hosting a free Narcan Training. Click here for more
details.

Are you taking private piano lessons and preparing a solo to perform in the NYSSMA
Piano festival? Please complete and return the registration form posted on grade level
classrooms to Ms Loertscher in the band room by April 24th.

Our school newspaper, the Husky Herald, is live and being added to frequently. Go to
thehuskyherald.org, or scan one of the QR codes around the school.

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom
regularly for important updates and reminders!

Please check the Lost & Found bin by the Main Office if you lost a coat, water bottle,

https://www.harrisonpl.org/events/10411197
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cEBzvUxjZxnoN-0yDirkXUR5WLX-nGYA3NxSfn08iOg/edit?usp=sharing
http://thehuskyherald.org/
http://thehuskyherald.org/


etc.. For smaller items, please check B123.

St. Vincent's Hospital Youth Awards
The Auxiliary Board of St. Vincent’s Hospital Westchester initiated the Youth Awards in
1993 to honor those students from area high schools whose volunteer service best
exemplifies the hospital’s mission and to encourage young people to develop lifelong
patterns of volunteerism.
The Youth Award is presented to a nominated sophomore, junior or senior year student
from each participating area high school. It provides accreditation for community
service and volunteer efforts that can be submitted to colleges or potential employers.
The nominated student will receive a Youth Award Certificate, a letter for outstanding
achievement, and a United States Congressional Certificate of Achievement.
ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS
- A sophomore, junior or senior year high school student who has demonstrated,
through volunteer community service, a compassion and selflessness that has
positively impacted one or numerous lives.
- At least 50 hours of community service.
If you are interested in being nominated for this award please email a typed
description of at least 300 words detailing your volunteer and community service to
Mrs. DeGrazia, degraziaj@harrisoncsd.org by March 31, 2023. Please include the hours
served, the group or individuals impacted and how it reflects the mission of St.
Vincent’s Hospital. If applicable, please include a personal experience/story. Please
email documents as a Word file or .pdf attachment.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:
● Attendance: 630-3117/3118
● Guidance: 630-3101
● Nurse: 630-3123
● Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade The PSAT’s will be held April 12th for all 10th grade students. An email was sent out last
week.

11th Grade

12th
Grade

We understand that filling out the FAFSA and TAP applications can be overwhelming
for students, but we're here to help. HESC will be hosting a virtual FAFSA and TAP
Application Completion Event on March 29 from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm. Students will
receive one-on-one assistance from financial aid professionals who can answer their
questions and help them complete their FAFSA and NYS application for TAP with ease.
Students can register here.

SCHOLARSHIPS AND AWARDS

Local and regional scholarships are now available in Naviance! Please review the
many options and consider applying. Scholarships may be given for academics,
community service, personal stories, etc. This is a great way to earn money
towards college and receive recognition for all of your hard work! Login to your
Naviance account, go to Colleges, and find "Scholarship Search."
Applications for most of the local scholarships are due to Guidance by April 17,

mailto:degraziaj@harrisoncsd.org
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2023. Please reach out to your school counselor or Mrs. DeGrazia in Guidance
with any questions.

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php
11th & 12th
Grade

College Visits

March 30, 2023 Hult International Business School
March 31, 2023 Pennsylvania State University - Penn State Main Campus
March 31, 2023 CUNY Lehman College

https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

